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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   11/5/2012 

Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   21 members 

 

 Warren Batson mentioned that the owner of the Redwing field suggested that we 

eliminate our lock from the entrance gate, and just use his.  This is due to numerous 

problems with the lock not being secured correctly.  Warren will send out a notice to 

the club members that our lock will be removed. 

 Upcoming calendar events: 

­ November 30
th
, club Holiday Dinner. John Philbrick will be sending out a 

notice shortly with more details. 

­ Jan 19
th
 (26

th
 rain date), Scale Building Seminar.  Bob Allen will have 

more information coming soon. 

­ Possible Frost Fly.  Approximately the second weekend in January.  We 

will watch the weather as the date approaches. 

 Warren noted that the club’s Bylaws are in need of some updates.  The board will be 

working on this over the next few months. 

 Voting of the 2013 club officers.  Warren read off the slate of officer nominations, and 

opened the floor for any additions.  No additions were offered.  Mike Tebolt made a 

motion to accept the slate of nominees, with the motion being seconded by Lloyd 

Quick.  A vote was made with all in favor as “yes”, and no “nays”.  The 2013 board 

members are as follows: 

­ President   Warren Batson 

­ Vice President   John Philbrick 

­ Secretary   Flavio Ambrosini 

­ Treasurer   Fred DiMaria 

­ Membership   Rob Stubbs 

­ Field Director, Red Wing Rob Schultz 

­ Field Director, Wallkill Rick Rizza 

­ Lead Flight Instructor  Warren Batson             

­ Safety Officer   Jerry Rohling 

­ News Editor   Ron Revelle 

­ Directors at Large  Bob Allen, Otto Loorents, Mark Giadino 

 Flavio Ambrosini mentioned that the club’s website has been updated with the 

Rhinebeck Jamboree report, and with pictures from the event. 

 Bob Allen and others noted that the October “Pumpkin Fun Fly” that was put on by 

Eric William’s club, was a great event.  A large and beautiful field with lots of good 

company.  A good time was had by all. 

 Warren noted that the position of Treasure for the remainder of 2012 has been 

transferred over from Whitney to Fred DiMaria, due to Whitney’s moving down out of 

the area. 

 

Meeting adjourned:   7:40 PM 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


